Exhibit #25 - Johnny F. Smith Business Park - LED SHPO Historic
Properties Letter

].V. Burkes & Associates

Engineering # Surveying ¢ Planning ¢ Environmental

1805 Shortcut Highway
Slidell, LA 70458

Phene: (985) 649-0075
Fax: {985) 6490154

wwwv.jvburkes.com

March 27,2012

Ms. Rachel Watson

State Historic Preservation Office

Department of Culture, Recreation and Tourism
P. O. Box 44247

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-4247

RE: LED - Louisiana Certified Sites Program Applicatior

Required SHPO Letter

Dear Ms. Watson,

Ng known historic properties will be affected by
this undertaking. Thiseffect determination could
change should new information come 1o our

[Um @T"&’Zu.f/\ H-2-12
Pam Breaux o Date

State Historic Preservation Officer

At your request, JV Burkes & Associates, Inc. on behalf of the Johnny F. Business Park, Phase 2 submits
this letter requesting a letter regarding the presence of historical or cultural artifacts on our site for our
Louisiana Certified Sites Program Application. The Johnny F. Business Park Phase 2 has been previously
reviewed in conjunction with the 404 permitting application in which Permit # MVN 2007-3859 EKK
(EUA-20-010-1988) was received in 2010. Attached is a location map of the site. Please provide us
with the required letter for our Louisiana Certified Sites Program Application.

If you have any questions, please call me at (985) 649-0075 or email me at angie@jvburkes.com. Thank

you.

Respectfully,

rigdle A

Angela K. G. Eymard, P.E.
Civil Engineer
J.V. Burkes and Associates, Inc.
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